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The first day of February is our District Cabinet meeting.  Cabinet meetings are a great opportunity to 
hear from all the District Chairpersons and learn what is going on in our District and State.  All Lions 
are welcome to attend the meeting.  Zone meetings will be scheduled within 30 days from the Cabinet 
meeting so be prepared to attend the Zone meeting in your area.  We learn by sharing information 
with each other; we are all on the same team; and are working towards the same goals.  
Communication and teamwork are very important.  Let’s share our ideas and help each other. 
   
Have you filled out your registration for the District Convention?  There are exciting fun crafts and 
other activities planned for the weekend.  Don’t forget to bring your Club banner to the Park Place 
Friday night and get your name in the drawing.  Silent auction items are needed.  We’re looking for 
nice hopefully new items or perhaps your Club can provide something.   
 
I will be at some Zone meetings and still have Lions Clubs to visit.  Being with Lions is my favorite 
thing and biggest joy.  I am happy to attend and assist with Lions activities when I can.  Lions, always 
feel free to give me a holler if you would like a visit, another visit, or help with an activity.  If I haven’t 
visited yet, I haven’t forgotten.  I will get to everyone.  Clubs, some of you need a reminder about 
doing your reports.  If you need assistance, please let me know as we have people that can help.  
There will be a training session on it at our District Convention.  Please plan on attending.   
 
Four quotations, from four different people, are below.  See if you can figure out who said what and 
how do you feel about the quote?  Do you have a favorite?   
(Read the rest of the newsletter to find the answers.) 
 
“Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.  Life is either a daring adventure, or nothing.  
The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched—they must be felt 
with the heart.” 
 
“Today you are you!  That is truer than true!  There is no one alive who is you-er than you!  Unless 
someone like you cares a whole awful lot, nothing is to get better.  It’s not.  Don’t cry because it’s 
over.  Smile because it happened.” 
 
“For my part I know nothing with any certainty, but the sight of the stars makes me dream.” 
 
“Insanity—doing the same thing over and over again and expecting different results.  Imagination is 
more important than knowledge.  Imagination is everything.  It is the preview of life’s coming 
attractions.” 

DISRICT GOVERNOR JACKIE GLAZIER’S MESSAGE 
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First Vice District Governor Bill Koch 
Lions of 11E-1,  
Just think the Lions year is half over.  Are you having fun yet???  I have been busy with trying to visit 
Clubs and learning more about our District.  We are blessed with so many Great Lions and Lions 
Clubs that do so many things.  I cannot, sometimes, understand why our communities do not beat 
down our door to join Lions.  The following are some of the ways our clubs serve our communities:  
1. Serving coffee and sandwiches to firemen and women when a fire occurs in the area.  
2. People need dinners and Lions take care of it.  
3. Sometimes financial services help is needed for a person and Lions help with it.  
4. When hearing aids are needed, Lions take care of it.  
5. School dinners for high school teams, Lions take care of it.  
6. Hats, gloves and coats for children, Lions take care of it.  
7. Visiting a retirement center, Lions take care of it.  
The list will continue.  Lions take care of their communities.  I think the communities need to know 
how much they rely on you.  We need to keep doing all those things, but we need more of you to 
continue our service.  Maybe our communities take it for granted that we will always be there.  If not 
you, than WHO.  Gently nudged them, to let them know we need more members.  We need more 
members to continue the standard that we have set to help our communities. 
Thank you for all that you do, 1st Vice District Governor Bill 
 

From the desk of Second Vice District Governor Bill Bradfield 
Contact info:  hoxeyvillain@hotmail.com or 231-222-5143 

 
We are quickly winding down our funds for the DAD Program.  For 11 E-1 it 
will be another successful LCIF event that we can all be proud of.  Upcoming 
events include ‘Dining With Diabetes’ in White Cloud, Harrison, Coleman, 
Manistee, and the Barryton event will end on February 4th.  We also have one 
more A1C Screening event in Mt. Pleasant in March.   
 
The poster pictured here for 
Campaign 100 will show you 

where your donations go to some very worthy causes.  
 
If you donate $100 to the Campaign, your daily cost will 
be less than the cost of a cup of coffee from your 
favorite restaurant—just .28 cents per day!  If you think 
about the DAD grant that we received last year from 
LCIF, you will have $250,000 reasons to feel good 
about giving some back for future grants. 
Go Lions, Bill Bradfield 
 
 

FEBRUARY is CHILDHOOD CANCER 
AWARENESS MONTH 
 

INTERNATIONAL CHILDHOOD 

CANCER DAY is February 15 

 

mailto:hoxeyvillain@hotmail.com
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FEBRUARY 2020 DISTRICT 11 E-1 LEADER OF THE MONTH 
ANN ROESELER 

 
                                   Ann joined the Lions Club in 2001 after moving to Coleman. She was                                

elected 2nd Vice President of the Coleman Club in 2004 and quickly 
                       became President the same year when the President and Vice President   
                                       left to charter a new club.  She served as Club Secretary from 2005-2012. 

She has been the Club President three times, Tail Twister, and     
                                          a board member for two years.  She is currently the Coleman Club’s 

Secretary.  Ann initiated the Club’s Adopt- A- Highway initiative in 2005, 
Peace Poster contest involvement, and the Club’s KidSight program.  At the 
District level, Ann has been Peace Poster Chair, District Project KidSight 
Coordinator for the last two years, and participated in the District’s Eye 
Glass Mission to Mexico. 

Ann was an Elementary School Teacher in Beloit, Wisconsin and Hillsdale, Michigan for a total of 23 
years.  After moving to Coleman, she substitute taught for 8 years before retiring.  Ann is an ardent 
community volunteer.  As a member of the Trinity Lutheran Church in Midland, she is an usher, 
communion assistant, and teaches Sunday and Bible school.  She is a member of the church’s 
Disaster Relief Mission Team and has worked in numerous states helping to repair homes since 
2005.  She has been a preschool story hour reader for ten years at the Coleman Area Library.  Ann 
was a Board Member of the Midland County Literacy Council for three years and ran the Barton 
(reading) Tutoring Program at Coleman Elementary School.  She has delivered Meals on Wheels in 
Coleman for 15 years.  
She has been married to IPDG Al Roeseler for 51 years.  They have three married children and five 
grandchildren.  In her leisure time she enjoys reading, traveling and cross word puzzles. 
Lion Ann Roeseler is our District’s February Leader of the Month.  PDG Pete Conarty, GLT 
 
LEADERSHIP IS A CAUSE:  Leadership is not a position, title, or an authority, it is an action.  Some 
Lions take on positions and carry out the duties that need to be performed.  Other Lions give the 
position some thought and look for ways to improve their responsibilities not only for the club but how 
it will enhance their contribution to the community.  In this way, they pave the way for the club to grow 
and be more responsive to the needs of future members.  Teamwork plays a big part in Leadership 
because it is an opportunity to see someone else’s strength or talents as a compliment to your skills.  
Not as a threat to your position or authority.  If they shine as a result of their work, it reflects on you as 
the Leader and your club position or committee.  PDG Pete Conarty, District 11 E-1 GLT   
(A portion of the Leadership and Team work statements above were quoted from Lori Sheehan’s 
Facebook page. Lori is the wife of LCI’s 2nd Vice President Brian Sheehan.) 
 

MICHIGAN LIONS HALL OF FAME 
The Michigan Hall of Fame is a project of the Lions of Michigan Foundation.  The goal is to recognize 
and honor Lions who have had a significant impact on Lionism in Michigan.  District 11 E-1 has had 
the good fortune of having five of our Lions inducted into the Hall of Fame:  PDGs Jim Chipman, Harry 
Johnson, Wayne Kreitner, Dan Gibbons and Lynwood Mast.   
All of the Michigan Lion Districts have the opportunity to submit the name of one living and one 
deceased Lion to be considered for the Hall of Fame each year.  Each year the committee picks four 
living and two deceased Lions and the Hall of Fame members pick one Lion for the Hall of Fame. 
Applications are available through your Foundation trustees, PDG Pam Schroeder or PDG Pete 
Conarty or through the Michigan Lions Foundation.  Applications and a biographical form need to be 
filled out and submitted to the District Cabinet for their endorsement.  Nominations will be accepted at 
the Foundation no later than March 1, 2020. 
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Club News 
Luther Lions 
We have had another successful "Feeding America" distribution on January 16th.  More than 109 
households served, translating into 272 people.  Our monthly dinner was on January 22.  The Soup 
Supper consisted of four homemade soups, all you can eat, with beverage and dessert for a donation. 
Proceeds benefit our scholarship fund for Pine River High School graduates.  All in all we did well with 
collecting $450.00. 
 

Fremont Lions 

 
 Students In Need of Eyecare (SINE) Project—Hesperia       The Michigan College of Optometry at 
Ferris State University partnered with the Fremont Lions Club to provide an eye care program for 
students in the Fremont and Hesperia Public Schools.  The program, Students In Need of Eyecare or 
SINE, was made possible through a unique partnership with the City of Fremont with their agreeing to 
act as the fiduciary agent.  This made the program eligible for a grant from the Fremont Area 
Community Foundation.  With a grant of $22,000 the program was designed to service 60 
participants.  Students were referred to the SINE program by a teacher, administrator, support staff, or 
parent/guardian.  Since more students were referred than the program could handle, a selection 
process based on access to, and history of previous eye care, and the severity of potential eye 
problems occurred.  The need was so great that 14 additional students were selected with the 
university agreeing to absorb the cost of the extra exams.  On December 5, 2019, during regular 
school hours, 74 students were transported to the Ferris State University for a comprehensive eye 
exam and a tour of the university.  Parents were encouraged to attend along with their student.  Of the 
students examined, 5 were advised to seek additional evaluation if their symptoms persist, 23 were 
recommended for further testing, and 58 were found to be in need of prescription glasses.  The 
glasses were delivered and fitted to the students on Friday, January 10, 2020.  It was a day of joy and 
celebration with excited students seeing the world in a new way. 
 

White Cloud Lions 
On Christmas Day, White Cloud Lions partnered with Sharing Christmas. (A local group of volunteers 
whose mission is nobody spends Christmas alone.)  Over 650 Christmas dinners were served and 
close to 200 meals were delivered to home bound community people. 
On December 6, we hosted a ‘Friends of the Library’ fundraiser with a Swiss Steak dinner and Tree 
Auction to raise funds for the local library totaling $1,700.  At our annual Christmas toy auction we 
collected 3 boxes of toys for local children.  We also collected several large boxes of food for our local 
pantry.  
Coming up:  Dining with Diabetes classes on March 11, 18 & 25th at the White Cloud Den, 5-7pm. 
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Harrison Lions 
Harrison Lions have picked prizes out for our spring raffle drawing.  Raffle tickets go on sale April 4, 
held at Jay's Sporting Goods and Family Fare in Harrison. 

                               
Lions Teri Clark & Jerry Brandt reading eye glass prescriptions. Lions Nancy Blakemore & John 
Sovey entering eye glass prescriptions in the computers. 
 

Edmore Lions 
  
Edmore Lions recently inducted new 
member Lion Phil Garcia.  Pictured 
left to right:  Sponsor Lion Jeramee 
Gilman, Lion Garcia, and inductor 
Lion Chuck Millet. 

 
Congratulations! 
 

                              Quotation answers: 
                              Helen Keller 

                                      Dr Seuss 
                                       Vincent van Gough 
                                       Albert Einstein 

 
                            

Midland Lions 
MIDLAND LIONS ACT TO RELIEVE HUNGER 

JANUARY WAS DESIGNATED AS “HUNGER AWARENESS” MONTH BY LCI 
The Midland LIONS Club has sponsored a Mobile Food Pantry 
(MFP) for 15 years.  Again this 
year, at the Midland Ice Arena, the 
Midland Lions along with the 
Midland County Emergency Food 
Pantry Network, hosted a Mobile 
Food Pantry on January 23, 2020.  
The MFP provided a grocery cart 
full of many essential food items for 
258 families (7?? People).  The 
numbers of families served was up 
from last year.  Families are in 

need when finances are short due to high energy 
costs and holiday expenses.  Volunteers serving included 11 Midland Lions and 2 
spouses.  Midland Lions serving included Thayre Talcott, Al Ducham, Eldon & Mary 
Dean, Jim Warheit, Ollie Juengel, John & Joanne Clever, Bob Stoney, Dick Ivan, and  
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Mike & Tina Hoy.  Volunteers push the carts around to each “station” and loaded them up before 
taking it outside so each recipient can pick it up.  The “stations” included cereals, fruit and frozen 
meats, potatoes, rice, breads, pastries, canned goods, pastas, etc.  A full semi truck arrived early from 
the Food Bank of Eastern Michigan and was unloaded and set up.  We were able to start the food 
distribution earlier than in past years.  The Midland Lions paid for the whole truck of food.   

Thank you Lions for responding to this need.  WE SERVE!  Lion Thayre Talcott 

       
 

2019 KidSight Update 
Following is a list of sites along with the numbers for students screened and students referred: 
August 3-Midland Riverdays, 60 screened, 8 referred; 
October 5-Home Depot, 48 screened, 3 referred; 
October 9-Midland Community Center, 50 screened, 3 referred; 
October 17-Sanford Elementary, 10 screened, 2 referred; 
October 21 and 22-St. John’s Episcopal Church Preschool, 17 screened, 3 passed; 
November 5-Heavens Elect Preschool, 70 screened, 0 referred; 
November 11-Bullock Creek Elementary, 15 screened, 2 referred; 
November 18-Memorial Presbyterian Preschool, 25 screened, 3 referred; 
December 4-Longview Early Childhood Center, 43 screened, 1 referred; 
 
There will be additional sites screened in the spring. I would like to thank the following Lions for 
coming out to volunteer on screening days to help get the job done: 

Lynda Stark, Dave Stark, Ann Roeseler, Al Roeseler, Roger Frazer, Dick Ivan, Dick Bukowski, 
Bob Stoney, Pat Dunlap, Dave Heying(in spirit), Clint House, Steve Jenkins, Oliver Juengel, 
Jim Mitchell, and Mark Schultz. 

All Lions are welcome to join in on this project at anytime. If you are interested, please call Lions 
Lynda Stark or Sandy House.  Report submitted by Lion Sandy House. 
 

???? Lions Club 
 

FREE Space to put your Club’s News! 
 

Please contact us to be included in the next issue  
of the District 11E-1 Newsletter. 

 
Editors, Mike and Tina Hoy—Please submit your club information in Word and 
pictures as an attachment.  Please contact us at hoym@charter.net or 989-832-8354.   

mailto:hoym@charter.net
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Service Stories 
Each Lion and every club is changing lives in ways both great and small. Service 
is a personal journey that impacts the people serving and the people we serve. 
We make an effort to post club service stories under the District Club Happenings 
section of the Lion Pride.  Has your story been shared?  Contact your District 
Editor, listed here: 

District 11E-1 Newsletter Editors, Mike and Tina Hoy—Please submit your club 
information in Word and pictures as an attachment.  Please contact us if you have any 
questions or comments at hoym@charter.net or 989-832-8354.   

Please submit materials for March 2020 Newsletter 
before February 23, 2020.   

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

Cabinet meetings:  February 1, 2020 in Harrison & May 2, 2020 in White Cloud                   
[Registration forms for the Michigan Forum will be available at the 2/1/20 Cabinet meeting.] 

Region 2, Zone 1 meeting, February 13, 2020, 6:00 pm, Doherty Hotel, Clare                             
(Contact Lion Ken Hisey if you plan to attend, khisey@moreycourts.com) 

Michigan Forum, Feb 21- 22, 2020, Holiday Inn Gateway (810-232-5300), Flint - more to follow,      
see pages 8 & 9.  “Not Your Father’s Sock Hop”—Bring socks for Friday night service project.      

Annual Lions Day at the UN, New York City, March 7, 2020   

District 11E-1 Convention, March 27 -28, 2020, Park Place, Traverse City                                         
(See below for more info on pages 10 – 14.) 

White Cane Week, April 24 – May 3, 2020 

2020 MD11 Convention in Holland, Michigan, May 14 – 16 Double Tree Hotel (616-394-0111) 

 
PAWS With A Cause will be hosting the MD11 pre-convention picnic on 
Thursday, May 14.  There will be a tour of their facility as well. 
 
In other PAWS news, Lion Mike Hoy, Midland Lions Club, and Co-Chair for 
District 11E-1 Project—PAWS With A Cause –was approved for a PAWS 
dog.  He applied last year and completed the full application process for a 
combination Hearing and Service Dog.  It will be awhile before they find 
and train a dog for his needs.  It’s been more than 20 years since he last 

had a service dog.  We will keep you posted. If you want a PAWS presentation, please contact us at 
hoym@charter.net or 989-832-8354.  Lions Mike & Tina Hoy, Co-Chairs, PAWS With A Cause.   

mailto:hoym@charter.net
mailto:khisey@moreycourts.com
mailto:hoym@charter.net
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District Projects 
Leader Dogs for the Blind 
When I got my first Leader dog she was from a donated litter.  Several years after that, the Puppy 
Department achieved one of their goals.  They had enough female and male dogs in their breed stock 
program that they no longer needed to accept donation dogs.  Now the program is working great.  
This year they have more puppies than they have raisers to take them.  
The “job” of puppy raisers requires taking a puppy from the time it is 8 weeks old until its first birthday. 
During that year the puppy raiser needs to teach the puppy basic obedience and expose it to many 
situations around people.  Leader Dog has a manual to guide the raiser through the process and a 
puppy counselor to help.  If anyone is interested in becoming a puppy raiser please contact Leader 
Dog at 888-777-5332.  [Submitted by Lion Pam Blizzard, Leader Dog Co-Chair.] 
 

District Eyeglass Mission Trip 
We have an upcoming District Eyeglass Mission Trip to Haiti.  There have been a few problems with 
our equipment (lensometer and main computer hard drive).  All is repaired now and we are ready to 
continue with eyeglass workshops.  We currently go to Harrison, Coleman, Cedar Maple City, and 
have a workshop coming up at White Cloud.  We have over 1,500 pair of glasses bagged, tagged, 
and entered into the computers. The Baldwin Club has given the District a donation of $500.00 toward 
the Mission fund in the District line item.  Any Club wishing to donate to this worthwhile program is 
invited to do so.  We are also looking for Lions that would like to participate in this and future mission 
trips to contact PDG Harry Johnson as soon as possible.  
[His contact is lionharry1947@gmail.com or 1-231-745-4524.] 

 
Used Hearing Aid Donations 
Remember we accept used hearing aids of any age or condition. All used hearing aids are recycled 
with one of the hearing aid manufactures.  Lions of Michigan Foundation is given credits to be used 
towards the purchase of new hearing aids.  Most Clubs collect hearing aids with their glasses.  If you 
have hearing aids for recycling give them to our Foundation Reps. Lions Pete or Pam, your zone or 
region chairs, or Lion Peggy Frank at 616 217-6840 for pick-up.  

 
Kids Food Basket Project 
Kids Food Basket of Holland uses their buying power to purchase items for $1.00 per snack bag.  The 
State Global Service Team voted for each district to pay $200.00 towards the cost of the project.  To 
pay for the service project District 11 E-1 will have a free will donation available at the District 
Convention in Traverse City [March 27 & 28].  If clubs not attending the convention would like to 
donate to the State Project please give your checks to your zone or region chairs.  Any funds over 
$200.00 will be deposited in a dedicated line item for next years’ service project.  If you have any 
questions call Lion Peggy Frank at 616 217-6840. 
 
The Multi-District 11 Convention [May 15 & 16, 2020] Service Project this year is to make 2000 
snacks for Kids Food Basket of Holland.  The service project is to assemble 2000 snacks that will 
include a pudding cup, fruit strips, individual size pretzels or cheese-its, and 2 small meat sticks, in a 
quart size Ziploc bag.  The Kids Food Basket will provide all the items and Michigan Lions will be 
assembling the snack bags.  Kids Food Basket will pick up the assembled snack bags to then be 
distributed to kids who are receiving free or reduced lunches at school. 
 

Please provide updates on District 11E-1 Projects! 

mailto:lionharry1947@gmail.com


9 
 

 
Presented by the Global Service Team 

HOLIDAY INN GATEWAY CENTRE, FLINT 

“NOT YOUR FATHER’S SOCK-HOP” 
The purpose of this event is to combine Lion’s fellowship with the collection of needed winter items for 

three worthy causes.  Join us for some upbeat music by a local Lion D.J. as well as some time to 
make special memories using an old-fashioned photo booth. 

Come as you are or dress for the occasion.  Awards will be given out for “most spirited individuals” 
both in dress as well as over-all spirit.  The most coveted award will be for the individual or Lions Club 

with the most collected packages of socks. 
In keeping with the title of the event, we will be collecting men’s, women’s and children’s socks. The 

“entrance fee” is a 6 pack of socks or 3 boot socks (as these are often more expensive).  Please note 
that during the winter holiday and early 2020 months, “buy one get one free” socks are often 

available.  Be sure to “sock-up!” 
The Collections will Benefit Three Local Charities  

Men’s Homeless Shelter 
Women’s Homeless Shelter / Domestic Violence Shelter 

Title One Elementary and Middle School 

Please Note: 
Hotel Reservation Deadline is February 7, 2020 
Registration fee is $40.00 before February 7, 2020 and $45.00 after. 
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NEW!  PERSONAL TIDBITS AD fundraiser for 11E-1 DISTRICT CONVENTION 
Just fill in the blanks and mail with a $10.00 check for a business card size ad to: 

Janalee McClure  
PO Box 177,  
Brohman, MI 49312 

 
HONORING ________________________________________________________ 
 
TOPIC ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Anything else you want to add _________________________________________ 

                                      
 

Regular Full Page Ads are still $20.00. 
Campaign Ads 

Lion Clubs Fundraisers 
Lion Club Anniversary Celebrations 
Congratulations for any Celebration 

Special Dates those are significant to you and/or your Club  
Send the ad by email, mail the check and I’ll get it in the book!  janalee@riverview.net  

 

 Dear District 11-E1 Lions Clubs:  
Each year at the District Convention we remember and honor those 
Lions who have gone to serve in the Kingdom beyond.  The District 
Convention 2020 will be held on March 27 & 28.  Preparation for the 
Saturday morning Memorial Service takes a lot of time and the 
cooperation of all Lions Clubs in the District is critical.  If your club 
has lost a member since the 2019 District Convention, I would like to 
receive the information NOW so that we can begin to put the 
memorial together.   

Please fill out the form included in the newsletter and send it to me, along with a color (real) photo of the 
deceased member that I can scan.  You may also email a digital photo (preferred method). The Form and 
photo should be separate files if emailing.   Please do not send a copy of the obituary as the photo or the 
biography.  Fill out the form as well as you can and scan in a glossy photo as a .jpg file and the form as a 
document.  If you do not use the form, please note that the write-up should include the member’s Lions history—
Club, District, State, International—and can also include other non-Lion information relevant to celebrating their 
life.  PLEASE take this seriously and if you do not know the person’s history, do some research and ask other 
members to help you write the tribute to their life and service.   
As the convention nears, I may be contacting you if there are any questions or needs.  If, after submitting the 
forms, any additional members pass away please forward the information for that member AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE.  This will make the final preparations for the Memorial Service go much smoother.  Please note 
that if any Lions member passes after the cutoff date of March 15, 2020, you have the choice this year of 
getting that member added to the Memorial Program this year right up until the convention or you may wait to 
have that member honored at the 2021 convention. I will be able to make additions and corrections right up 
until the convention.  Thank you for your assistance.  
Yours in Lionism,  
Lion Karla Roebuck  
District 11-E1 Information Technology Committee Chair/Webmaster  
Public Relations/Social Media/Publication Advisory Committee  
12195 Arthur Rd., Rodney, MI 49342  
Phone: 231-972-8885 Mobile & Text: 231-250-5319  
Email: kroebuck@greenridge.com  
http://MiLions11E1.org 

mailto:janalee@riverview.net
http://milions11e1.org/
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Let' Go Camping with  

Governor Jackie 
 

District 11 E-1  Convention Registration Form 
 

March  27 & 28, 2020 
 
Park Place Hotel 
300 E. State St       
Traverse City 
For Room Reservations call 231-946-5000. 
 
Please print clearly and enter information for each person attending. 
Banquet choice is Chicken or Pork, please mark  C  or  P. 

Name                               Lion    Guest   Registration    Friday     Breakfast   Lunch    Banquet     Total 

        $10                 $12            $10          $14         $25 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due by March 10, after that  the registration fee is $15 per person. 
 
Please mark the craft projects each of you would like to do, we want to be sure to have enough 
materials for the projects chosen. 

Build a Bird House                                              Pine Cone Bird Feeder 

Lion Greeting Cards                                           Rock Painting 

Key Chain                                                           Decorate Cup Cakes 

 

Make checks payable to District 11 E-1 Convention.      
Payment must be included with the form. 
 
Send to: 
Lion Pam Schroeder    
P.O. Box 326    
Onekama, MI  49675 


